Conference Planning Committee

2010 Spring Report

The Conference Planning Committee has a rotating membership composed of past, current, and future Annual Meeting Committee members.  The charge to this group is to provide consulting and resources for annual meeting planning committees.  Two key tasks include negotiating the hotel contract and updating the Annual Meeting Planning Manual.

The chair of this committee, in her role as an ex-officio member of each Annual Meeting Planning Committee, provides a CD of relevant planning documents upon request.  She also coordinates a meeting at the Fall Chapter meeting between past, current, and future Annual Meeting planners, if interest exists.  

She solicits changes to the Manual from the group who has just finished planning a meeting.  Updating the manual is crucial, but often does not happen – the planning committee is usually so happy that their meeting is over, they rarely make time to update the manual.  The last substantive changes were made in 2004.

Susan Barnes and Gail Kouame are in the final stages of updating the manual.  When they have added their changes, I will review them and provide a final copy to Leilani St. Anna to post on our website.
